
Hanslab employees participated in a Beach Clean-Up initiative 

at Glenashley beach, along the coast of Durban on the 03rd 

of June 2017. The event was held in honour of World Oceans 

Day.  

Hanslab as a company 

prides itself with 

promoting strong 

community environmental 

practices through the 

company’s social 

responsibility programme 

held throughout the year.  

 

The dedicated staff are 

always 

willing to 

participate 

in such 

initiatives, and 

hopefully we are 

making a difference in the lives of all.  

 

Well done Hanslab!!   

 



 

“Out of all those millions and millions of planets floating 

around there in space, this is our planet, this is our little 

one, so we just got to be aware of it and take care of it.” – 

Paul McCartney  
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